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52 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection 
Greater than Expectations but Historically Low 

 

The EIA reported 52 Bcf of natural gas was injected into storage for the week ending September 
3; greater than the average of expectation at 40 Bcf , but lower than historic averages. The storage 
level, now at 2,923 Bcf, leaves the supply/demand balances tight and bullish for prices, as storage is 
now 602 Bcf lower than last year for this week, and 275 Bcf below the 5-year average. 

Hurricane Ida put more than 2 Bcf/d of production offline, but it also temporarily knocked out 
industrial demand for natural gas in the Gulf of Mexico region. 
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